Scottish American Society of the Southern Tier, Inc.
Att: Jan Kostolansky

17 Kahler Road South

Elmira, New York 14903

March 2020
To all Guidance Counselors:

The Scottish-American Society of the Southern Tier will again offer
the $500 Robert Burns Scholarship, along with the $500 George
Cunningham Scholarship to graduating seniors.

Also, this year the Society is offering an additional $ 500 scholarship
given in memory of Bruce Stewart by his family.

Criteria and application process are the same for all three
scholarships.

Please copy and distribute information about these scholarships to
any and all interested high school seniors. Applications must be
received by April 30, 2020.

Note that Scottish ancestry is not a requirement, merely a clearly
defined and explained interest in things Scottish.

Scholarship checks will be given to winners in July during the annual
Scottish Society Picnic at Mossy Bank Park in Bath.

Please urge your students to apply for these opportunities, which
require little more than a well-written essay explaining interest in
and/or connection to Scotland.

Sincerely,

Jan Kostolansky

Scholarship Committee Chair
(607) 368-8385




